
Public  Services  completes
intersection  safety  lighting
upgrades
During December 2017, Public Services contracted with Express
Energy Services to upgrade 374 existing intersection safety
lights from high pressure sodium to light emitting diode (LED)
fixtures.

The fixtures were replaced between the hours of 9:00 p.m. and
5:30  a.m.  The  LED’s  will  enhance  the  visibility  at  the
intersections and are more energy efficient and sustainable,
thereby reducing the City’s electrical and maintenance costs.

The  installed  LED’s  are  eligible  for  rebates  through  the
Southern  California  Edison  rebate  program.  The  City
anticipates receiving an estimated rebate amount of $95,145.

https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/public-services-completes-intersection-safety-lighting-upgrades/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/public-services-completes-intersection-safety-lighting-upgrades/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/public-services-completes-intersection-safety-lighting-upgrades/

